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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: denis.l.brown@shell.com
Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 10:43 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case - RO0003056 - GeoTracker ID T0600101220

Jerry,  

In response to your correspondence of September 2nd regarding the Case Number 
RO0003056, we have researched our internal files and found that there is no previous 
ownership, or Shell operations which matches the location, or general vicinity, of Grand 
Avenue and/or Lakeshore Blvd. Thus, any USTs which were shown to operate, or recorded as 
removed at this general location, were not operated or owned by Shell Oil Company or Shell 
Oil Products US. Our only known Shell operation was "350 Grand Avenue, Oakland", which is 
a closed case and is around a 1/3 mile from the location you referenced in your letter. 

Please let me know of any further questions regarding the above.  

 

Denis L. Brown  
Sr. Program Manager  
Shell Oil Products US  
20945 S. Wilmington Ave.  
Carson, CA 90810-1039  

707-865-0251  
707-290-9101 (cell)  
707-865-2542 (fax)  


